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TOWN OF TUFTONBORO  
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NH 03816 

Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 
www.tuftonboro.org 

 
Selectmen’s Work Session  

Final Minutes                             Monday, August 29, 2022 

8:30 am – Tuftonboro Town Offices 

 

Present: Chairman Albee, Selectman Pike, Rod Wood, Cathy Pounder, and Administrative Secretary Cami Wakefield 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Chairman Albee called the Selectmen’s Work Session to order at 8:23 am 

 

APPOINTMENTS 

Selectmen met with Rod Wood the Town’s assessor, and it was determined that Rod would take appointments through 

October 3rd. The MS-1 will be set after the October 3rd appointments.  

Cathy Pounder met with Selectmen to review Revenues. Chairman Albee made a motion to approve the Estimated 

Revenue for 2022 in the amount of $1,812,232.00, Selectman Pike seconded, motion carried 2-0.  

Chairman Albee made a motion to approve and sign the MS-434, Selectman Pike seconded, motion carried 2-0. 

Chairman Albee made a motion to waive the interest on a welfare case, Selectman Pike seconded, motion carried 2-0. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

At approximately 8:38am, Chairman Albee made a motion to adjourn. Selectman Pike seconded, motion carried 2-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Cami Wakefield  

Administrative Secretary 

http://www.tuftonboro.org/

